## Terra N. Allen

From: Pandora Vreeland

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 9:52 PM

To: Terra N. Allen

**Cc:** @ag.tn.gov

Subject: Placing Tellico Village water and sewer under TPUC

## Dear Sir/Madam:

I am a 20-year resident of Tellico Village and am in favor of having our water and sewer operations placed under the regulatory authority of the Tennessee Public Utility Commission ("TPUC"). I believe they will do an excellent job at ensuring our water and sewer operations are properly planned, maintained and managed with adequate reserves, etc. and the bills we receive for those critical services will be at considerably lower rates than what we have experienced in the last few years. Our water and sewer rates have increased too dramatically; and, this has been a substantial problem for many in our retirement community. We need fair rates and "justified and regulated rate increases" when necessary.

Thank you for the opportunity you have afforded us to submit our comments.

Respectfully submitted,



"The highest obligation and privilege of citizenship is bearing arms." George S. Patton